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BElieve THEre is GOOD in the World!                         
 
News from Mrs. Stanley and Miss Wesson: Today marks the midterm of the first quarter.  Can you believe 
we have already been in school that long?  Please go into your child’s Harmony account to review their 
current grades.  If you have concerns, contact his or her teacher.  Thank you for your support at home! 
 
Title I Parent Meeting:  There will be a meeting for parents of students participating in Title I reading groups 
this Tuesday, September 12th, at 6:00 p.m. in our multipurpose room.  Permission slips for the program were 
sent home last week.  If your child is participating, this is a chance for you to hear more about the work he or 
she will be doing.   

 
Rocket Boosters Parent Group: At Granville Wells we have a parent organization that supports students and 
teachers. The group is excited to plan fun events for the 23-24 school year.  Our first big event this year will 
be Rocket Fest on October 28th from 10:00-2:00!  There will be food, music, a Run/Walk, vendors, Wells 
spirit wear, and a lot of family fun! We are looking for local vendors who would like to sell their goods.  If 
you know of someone who has a small business and would be interested in a booth, please share the 
following form.  Payment can be mailed to the school or brought to the office.  Please include the booth 
sponsor name with payment.   
 
Rocket Trot Vendor Form 
 
Our next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 13th, at 6:00 p.m. in our Multipurpose Room.  If 
you aren’t able to attend the meeting but would like to take part in the group, email Mrs. Stanley.  We look 
forward to a great year and appreciate your support.   
 
Girls Volleyball: The fifth-grade girls volleyball season started this week.  Their season lasts the month of 

September.  We look forward to watching their growth this season!  Players are:  Quinn Cunningham, 
Charley Dazey, Bristol Demaree, Madison Dillon, Hollie Parr, Farrah Rogers, Zoey Trent, 
Mae Wilson, Harper Zimmerman.  The team is coached by Heidi Mitchell.   

 
Grandparents’ Day:  Typically, we hold a Grandparents’ Day celebration in the early fall.  This year we will 
host the event later in the year.  I have had a few parents ask, so I thought others may also be wondering.  
We will keep you posted well in advance so that grandparents are able to plan to be here.   
 
“We Rock-It the Wells Way”: 
Our Granville Wells Rockets are doing a fabulous job of practicing and demonstrating the Western Boone 
Character Traits: SAFE, TEAM PLAYER, ACCOUNTABLE, RESPECTFUL. Students are encouraged and 
challenged to always be thinking about the choices they make, and to always do the right thing for 
themselves and for others. It’s the Wells Way! Students going ABOVE and BEYOND in practicing and 
modeling the STAR Skills, and who were chosen as their class “Rocket Reward” winner during the past two 
weeks are:  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfKz37t4cRs7LKJOHx9loM8k1b0GWSwdufhzXd1qj3PtWJg3Q/viewform


Kind:  Karter Kennedy, Oakley Linton, Ellie Purdy, Aliyah Clampitt 
First: Raelyn Timmons, LJ Sorge, Ruby Levesque, Bryleigh Demaree 
Second: Lucas McKinney, Charlie Busenbark, Rease Pugh, Holden Smith, Abby Cassini,  
            Nash Wilson 
Third: Carter Dieterlen, Griffin Stevens, Cam Eckert, Everlee Hubble 
Fourth: Addi Gregg, Andrew Beaver, Beau Threlkeld, Graham Murray, Cameron Cratty 
Fifth: Brantley Fields, Austin Harlow, Cayden Martin, Colt Coffman, Tinsley Baxter,  
        Ryder Newman, Emma Davis 
Sixth: Raelyn Parks, Hayden Demaree, Teddy Crowder, Rylee Radaker 
 
Volunteers: We are excited to have volunteers back in the building!  All parents wanting to volunteer at the 
school or wanting to attend a field trip must fill out a volunteer registration form and pass the background 
check.    To do this go to our website gwes.weboschools.org and click on 'volunteer registration'.  Your 
approval will be good for the 2023-2024 school year.  Please indicate that you are wanting to volunteer at 
Granville Wells in the notes section.   

 
The Advance Food Pantry takes place the third Tuesday of every month from 4:00 to 5:00, at the Advance 
Fire Department. 
 
The Jamestown Giving Tree Community Food Pantry is open the 2nd & 4th Tuesdays from 1:00-3:00, and 
the 2nd & 4th Thursdays from 4:30-6:30, at 11 East Main St., Jamestown. 
 
 
Connect to what is happening at Wells: 
The latest GW events and pictures can be found on our school website or by joining us on Twitter.  To stay 
in the know, join us at:  gwes.weboschools.org  or follow us on X (Twitter) -   @GWES_Rockets  
 
 
Mrs. Stanley and Miss Wesson 
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